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Now Available: DMF NEWS for Quarters 1 & 2 of 2017 

 
The most recent edition of our newsletter, DMF NEWS, is now available for download. This edition 

covers events and issues of the first half of 2017, including:  

 Tautog Management Changes Coming for 2018 

 A New Way to Age Tautog 

 Record Numbers of Right Whales Seen in Cape Cod Bay 

 Seafood Marketing Program Update 

 MarineFisheries Youth Fishing Clinics 

 Eelgrass Restoration in Salem Sound 

 Unprecedented Challenges in Lobster Management 

 Former MFAC Commissioner Bill Adler Receives Belding Award 

 Rules Update for January 1 – June 30, 2017 

 And MORE!  

 

Download the e-version here.  
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